Hello to you both! 

Just a reminder, the Summer Bag Lunch Program will begin on Wednesday, June 2.  Because of the changes we've had to make to our operations, it is imperative that the lunches leave the building no later than 10:15 a.m.  We cannot begin set-up for lunch service until the bags are picked up.  Setting up outside is much more labor intensive than it used to be so please make sure your volunteers have everything packed up and ready to take by 10:15 a.m.   I will be present for pick-up the first week of the program.   Beyond the first week, please be sure to train your volunteers on the pick-up process because we will not have someone available to guide your volunteers if there are different people picking up each day.

Pick-up will be the same as previous years, the sandwiches will be in trays in the refrigerator.  They will need to be dropped into the prepared lunch bags and loaded into Ikea bags or containers that you bring with.  If the sandwiches are not being handed out within the hour, you will want to consider bringing a cooler and ice packs with to keep the sandwiches properly cooled.  

We are working hard to provide heathier snack items in bag lunches this year.  The bags will contain lunchmeat sandwiches.  Some days, you may find the food packaged in sealed trays.  We will limit the amount of processed food and make every effort to include fresh fruits and vegetables.

I welcome feedback about food items that you see the kids enjoy or food items they do not like.  Please let me know if you have any questions.

Happy Summer!

Cindy
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Director of Development
Angels and Sparrows Soup Kitchen
514 N. Old Statesville Road
Huntersville, NC 28078

. angelsandsparows.org
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